
 

Adelaide Hoodless Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
71 Maplewood Avenue  
Hamilton, Ontario L8M 1W7 
Phone: 905.549.1339 
Fax: 905.549.8132 
 

EMAIL: adelaidehoodless@hwdsb.on.ca 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/adelaidehoodless 

 

 

 
February 7, 2022 
 
Dear families, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we briefly evacuated our school today due to a fire alarm. 
 
When the alarm rang at about 11:45 a.m., we immediately evacuated and went to our 
evacuation site at Ryerson United Church.  
 
All students were safe during the evacuation. Students were only briefly outside without winter 
clothing. 
 
The fire department was notified and quickly arrived on scene. At about 11:56 a.m., fire officials 
told us it was safe for students and staff to return to the building. We admitted students and 
resumed our regular school operations. 
 
We wish to thank Hamilton Fire Department for their response, as well as our staff for their 
leadership during this situation. 
  
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 905-549-1339. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nanci-Jane Simpson 
Principal 
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